
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Your child has shown an interest in auditioning on the following date for the Orchards Arts Festival 2018 
which will be taking place on the Tuesday 27th March.  This year the theme is ’A Celebration of Disney’ so, 
whatever this means to your child, get them to use their imagination and surprise us! 

 

Auditions will take place on Tuesday 30th January 

between 2.45—4.00pm.  Meet in the Dance Studio 

 

Please sign the consent form below and return to Mrs Clayton.  

 

We will be looking for lots of mixed-age 'groups' this year and some solo's and duets too. 

 

Auditions should link to the theme but only needs to be 1 - 1½ minutes long (we are not looking for a 
finished, polished performance)!  Please bring any music or props that will be required, costumes are 
optional. 

 

The auditions are to give us the opportunity to view the hidden talent we know we have at the Orchards.   

 

Your child will be notified of our decisions on Friday 2nd February. The festival performers will then be 
mentored each week to rehearse and improve their act with guidance from the Arts Festival Team.   

 

Any questions please ask a member of the Arts Festival Team. 

 

Good luck to everyone. 

Mrs Morgans-Mills / Mrs Harrocks / Mr Osborne 

 ………………………………………………………........................................................................................................ 

                                                          (please return this slip to Mrs Clayton) 

 

I agree to my child   ______________________________________  

 

Year Group and Class  __________________________ 

 

staying to Arts Festival Auditions on Tuesday 30th January. 

 

I agree to make arrangements for my child’s safe return home at 4.00pm. 

 

Parental Name  _______________________________   

 

Please remember to keep us up to date with contact telephone numbers. 
 

 


